
Important Information Regarding Emails Being Sent From School-Day 

School-Day has made some improvements on how messages are delivered to your in-

box.  Emails for products, events, and services are no longer sent in real time and 

rather they are bundled up in one summary email that goes out at the end of the day.   

The email for the November - December pizza was all in the email titled Daily 

Summary which was sent on October 25.  We are unable to revise the November – 

December pizza orders for those that did not read the entire message or that do not 

have their notifications set to ‘enable’.  In the short term, pizza is sold by the slice in the 

tuck shop at first and second break on Thursdays.   

Please take a few moments to check your settings in your profile to ensure that your 

email notifications are set to enable. 
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